
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Rhonda Finchum has applied for an on-premises beer license for Uncle Grumpy’s Pizza located at 

609 West Avenue in Crossville.  The Crossville Beer Board will meet on January 12, 2021 at 5:45 

at Crossville City Hall to consider the application. 

 
        Valerie Hale, City Clerk 
        City of Crossville, Tennessee 
 


